UPDATES FROM THE PRINCIPALS

SEPTEMBER EDITION



Hello to all the parents/guardians of our Seaford Middle School students!

I would like to welcome everyone back to another great year in Seaford Middle School. A lot of great things have gone on over this summer. First, I am happy to welcome Mr. Joe Polite to the Seaford Middle School family. He joins us from East Rockaway and has hit the ground running meeting students, faculty, and families at his Meet and Greet event in August. I am so glad he has joined me this year. Mr. Polite and I will alternate these monthly updates!

Also joining us are Ms. Shannon
Digney, 6th grade teacher (and former
SMS student!), and Ms. Kristine Quinn,
8th grade Math and Algebra teacher
who will replace Mr. Mantay (he went
on to join the HS administrative team).
Ms. Rispoli is serving as the leave
replacement for Ms. Spellman who is
due back in a few months – Ms. Rispoli
worked in the Harbor School last year.

In August we welcomed all our incoming 6th graders and new students at our summer orientation event. During the first days of classes we had meetings with all the students to go over the expectations and Code of Conduct so that everyone is on the same page. We were glad to see so many attend the Back to School Night event – we hope everyone got an overview of all the great things your children will be learning and doing this year. As with every year, it was inspiring to see the whole community come out for the 9/11 ceremony at the High School. Seaford is a special place!

Monday, September 18th is the first PTSA meeting at 7 PM here in the MS Library. It alternates each month so next month's meeting will be at the HS. On the horizon, October 13th is the first middle school Activity Night followed by Homecoming on October 14th.

We are looking forward to a great school year. Stay connected with us on our official school media platforms for the latest updates and news.

As always thanks for your ongoing support!



Dan Smith - Principal